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Summary
630,000 Nevadans are
enrolled in Medicaid
Managed Care
Organizations (MCOs).

3 MCOs currently serve
all enrollees.

4th MCO was added to
offer enrollees more
options. New MCO  has
no enrollees.

Redistribute enrollees
equally to ensure equal
opportunity for MCOs &
enhanced choices for
Nevadans.

Action
Date

10/14/21

Strategy
Pull list of existing
enrollees.

Notify existing enrollees
that changes are coming.

10/15/21

11/24/21
Pull list of all eligible
enrollees & distribute 25%
to each MCO.

12/10/21
Send distribution list to
MCOs.
Enrollees notified of their
assigned MCO.

12/15/21

12/26/21
List of new enrollees after
11/24 pulled & distributed
across all MCOs.

12/28/21
New enrollees list sent to
MCOs.

12/27-
12/31/21

New enrollees pulled daily
& file transferred nightly to
MCOs.

1/1/22
Changes effective.
Members have 90 days to
switch to a preferred MCO.

For more information, write to: ManagedCare@DHCFP.nv.gov




